
 

 

Barrington CofE Primary School 
Newsletter - Friday 12th September 

Headteacher's Message 

Welcome to our new newsletter format!  

We hope that this will allow you to engage with school updates in a more interactive way 

and keep up to date with news from the school. 

We are looking forward to seeing as many parents as possible at the meet the teacher event 

on Thursday, where you will have the opportunity to speak to your children's teachers and 

learn more about the year ahead. 

We hope you have a lovely weekend! 



 

Mrs Agata Richards 

Celebration Assemblies 

Each week a different class will present some of their recent learning, and parents of that 

class are invited to join us. 

• Friday 19th September - Blue Class 

• Friday 26th September -  Green Class 

• Friday 3rd October -  Yellow Class 

• Friday 10th October -  Violet Class 

• Friday 17th October - Indigo Class 

• Friday 24th October - Orange Class 

HALF TERM 

• Friday 7th November - Red Class 

Goodbye to Mrs Mayling! 

We are very sad to be saying goodbye to Mrs Mayling today, after three years of working in 

our school. We wish her all the best with her new adventures.  

Meet our New Family Support Worker! 

Dear Parents, Carers and Pupils 

  

I am delighted to introduce myself as the new Family Support Worker at Barrington Primary 

School. 

For a number of years, I have worked in primary schools as a teaching assistant, specifically 

supporting children with special educational needs and disabilities. During that time I have 

worked to build positive and supporting relationships with families.  

My role now involves building on this and supporting children and their families who may be 

facing challenges. This could include signposting you to external organisations who are able 

to offer advice and support, or working together to identify specific challenges that are 

affecting the family. 



If you would like to get in touch, please feel free to email me 

at kjamieson@barrington.cambs.sch.uk. My working hours Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday 

(9.30-12.30). 

Kerry Jamieson 

 

mailto:kjamieson@barrington.cambs.sch.uk


 

Meet the Teacher Evening - Thursday 18th September 

We invite you all to our 'Meet the Teacher' evening on Thursday 18th September. 

4:30pm  - First session of teacher meetings in each classroom 

5:00pm  - Headteacher presentation in the hall 

5:20pm  - Second session of teacher meetings in each classroom 

Teachers will be hosting two sessions so that parents can choose a time that is most 

convenient for them, or attend two different sessions for siblings. Please note that this event 

is for adults only. Please book a place at Peacock Club if you require childcare.  

Key Dates 

Dates coming up 

September 



18th - Flu vaccinations 

23rd - Burwell information evening - Indigo Class 

25th - Harvest Festival 

October 

8th-10th - Burwell - Indigo Class 

13th-16th - Mock SATS - Violet Class 

20th-24th - Parent consultations  

Term dates for this academic year can be found here 

Vacancy 

We are looking for a part-time cleaner. Please see the school website for details here 

Internet Safety Awareness 

 

https://www.barrington.cambs.sch.uk/website/term_dates/330106
https://www.barrington.cambs.sch.uk/website/vacancies/381353


 

FOBS News 

 

Clubs 

Pokemon Club with Mrs Kershaw 

Pokemon Club will continue on Friday lunchtimes this term in Green Class. This is open to 

children from all year groups. Please could you make sure that any precious cards that must 

not be traded are not sent into school to avoid upset! Thank you for your support. Mrs 

Kershaw 



Netball YR 5 & 6 

Tuesdays after school 3:30-4:30pm  

Free club - new members welcome 

Mr Herd's Sports Club 

Gymnastics - Monday - Yrs 1-3 

KS1 Football - Tuesday - Yrs 1-3 

Multisports - Thursday - Yrs 2-6 

KS2 Boys/Girls Football - Friday - Yrs 4-6 

 

We are looking at adding further clubs to our offering and will communicate once we have 

these confirmed. 

Reminders 

• Please remember that we are a nut free school 

• All belongings need to be named 

• A reminder that we should not have dogs on school ground before and after school. 

The only exceptions to this are small dogs that are carried by an adult, and medical 

assistance dogs. 

• Online Payment System  - School Gateway - search and download the App on to your 

smartphone. Your primary email and mobile no. will be used to verify your account. 

Please retain your PIN as you may need it again to login. If you are struggling to login 

please contact the office by email, office@barrington.cambs.sch.uk 

• Year 6 - the deadline for applying for secondary school is 31st October 2025 



Local News and Events 
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